
DONATE TRADITIONAL FOOD
The Traditional Hunting Season is in full swing 

here and there are a number of things at 
home that need to be taken into consideration. 

Making room for this year’s harvest will mean 
cleaning out your freezers. One way of sharing 

your harvest is by redistributing it in the 
community.  

The Tourism and Cultural Programs have 
community freezers to store the meat which 

is used for community feasts and events.
The programs may also work with the Social 

Assistance and Elders Programs to distribute 
the meat to the community members that 

are not able to hunt for themselves. Feel 
good about giving back and not letting your 

Traditional food go to waste.

I wish all of you a safe and productive spring 
harvest. Please exercise care and caution and 

enjoy your time out on the land. 

The Tourism and Cultural Program staff is available to pick up any donations you wish to 
make. Please contact MCFN at (705) 658-4619 and speak to Kim Cheechoo at ext. 279 or 
Geraldine Govender at ext. 246
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